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04. July 2022

Europe/International

German-Dutch choir "Vision" sings on Sunday, July 10, 2022, in
Suderwick
The German-Dutch choir "Vision" will give a benefit concert in favor of Ukrainian refugees
in the region on Sunday, July 10, 2022, at 12 pm. The one-hour concert will take place in
the St. Michael Church (Kerkpatt 1) in Bocholt-Suderwick. Performed will be not only
proven songs from the repertoire, but also new pieces that the choir has practiced during
the Corona time.

After the concert, the singers invite you to coffee and cake. Admission to the concert is free
- donations are welcome.

Singing together in "Dinxperwick

The choir "Vision" consists of about 50 German and Dutch singers. Most of the members
come from Suderwick and Dinxperlo ("Dinxperwick") as well as from the wider area. In
1973 the choir was founded under the name "Jongerenkoor Dinxperlo/Breedenbroek". The
change to the name "Koor Vision" took place in 1993. The musical direction of the benefit
concert has the conductor Paul Gregoor. He has been accompanying the choir for many
years with great verve and enthusiasm.

Benefit concert for Ukrainian refugees
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